
2421 Tapia Blvd SW 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87105 

December 26, 2012 

Director 
City of Albuquerque Air Quality Division 
1 Civic Plaza Room 3047 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 

Dear Sir: 

I hereby appeal the decision of your employee Mr. Charles Aragon to deny my 2012 "no burn 
exemption''. Please note that I have received the exemption continuously since Albuquerque/Bernalillo 
Country first implemented the regulation in 1990. 

The interior of my dwelling has been subjected to inspection by your department three time~ In 1993, 
2004, and 2006. As witness your Inspectors' reports, nothing has changed with respect to two wood­
burning stoves as heating sources during this 23-year time period. 1 have kept detailed records of these 
inspections and all previous decisions to grant me a "no burn exemption". 

In fact, your employee Mr. Aragon has personally entered my dwelllng twice. After the last entry he 
apologized for the repeated Inspections, stated that there was no reason to require further inspections 
of my home, and would note that in the department's file on my dwelling. I have written proof of his 
statement. 

Based on previous inspections spanning a period of 14 years (1993-2007) with no changes In wood­
burning sources as heat for my home, I see no reason why Mr. Aragon would again choose to request 
entry to the Inside of my dwelling a'nd question what will be accomplished by re-entry. 

1 therefore request that my "no-burn exemption" be granted once again for 20U. My attorney Is copied 
on this letter. 

Sincer:!_y x_ou~s, 

'"~ Michael S. Fulp 

Cc: Patrick Rogers 
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